
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart 

Newsletter   

       29th April 2022 

 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to the winners of our poetry competition 

with Braywood Gardens! Everyone’s poems were fantastic.  

Some pupils went to visit the residents of the care home 

this week, they had great fun playing games and reading 

out their wonderful poetry. Wonderful to see our pupils 

making others smile. Miss Owens is hoping to make a visit 

to the care home once a half term.  

 

 

Easter Mass 

Thank you to all of those 

who came to church to 

celebrate our Easter 

Mass. It is great to 

celebrate in the beautiful 

Sacred Heart Parish 

church again! 

Congratulations Miss Millington – 

we will miss you. 

Friday 29th April is Miss 

Millington’s last day at 

Sacred Heart. She has been a 

wonderful team member and 

we are so sorry to see her go. 

She has passed her 

apprenticeship wonderfully 

and now embarks on her 

carer in another school 

within our Trust.  We wish 

her every success in her 

future. 

Year 6 SATs Week 

We are very proud of all our year 6’s, 

we know that they have all worked 

very hard towards their SAT’s which 

will be held week beginning the 9th 

May. It’s a week to celebrate how 

wonderfully well they have all worked 

and progressed through difficult 

circumstances in the last few years.  

We will be providing toast and a drink 

in the morning for all of year 6, 

please make sure that the pupils are 

well rested and attend school on time 

to prevent delays for other pupils.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date  Events More information  
Monday  2nd May Bank Holiday Monday School Closed 

Friday 6th May  Chance to Shine Cricket 
Day 
Cricket training sessions 
with a cricket coach from 
Trent Bridge 

Classes 2,3,4,5 will need to wear their 
PE kit for the day.  

Week beginning 9th May  SATS will start for year 6   Monday – Spelling Punctuation and 
Grammar 
Tuesday – Reading 
Wednesday – Arithmetic and Reasoning 
paper 1  
Thursday Reasoning paper 2 

Week beginning 16th May  Year 2 SATs Week Year 2 will be completing their 
standardised tests during this week.  

Week beginning 23rd May  Trust Mission Week  We will be taking part in activities 
around our trust motto of Inspired By 
Mary’s Love For God 

Wednesday 25th May  Jubilee Celebration Day 
Parents are welcome 
from 2:30 unless helping.  

See information on this newsletter.  
Pupils to dress according to the decade 
their class has been assigned.  

Thursday 26th May  Ascension   

Friday 27th May  Last day of the half term   

Monday 6th June Inset Day School Closed 

Wednesday 8th and Thursday 
9th June  

Year 1 Phonics Check Mrs Lucas will be finding out how well 
the children have progressed in their 
phonics work.  

Week beginning 13th June  Year 4 Multiplication 
Check  

 Miss Owns will send a link for parents 
with more information.  

Friday 24th June Sacred Heart Feast Day  

 

 
Science Week Photograph Competition! 

We looked at all the winners in assembly last week! So many fabulous photos that our 

pupils had taken! Congratulations to all the winner who won in their classes and an 

extra congratulations to our overall winner who will be entered into our whole Trust 

competition. 

Thank you all! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Wednesday 25th May 

2022 

As a school community we are planning to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on 

Wednesday 25th May.  

We plan to have a picnic on the school field as a whole school with music and bouncy 

castles as well as tea and cake for the parents after 2:30.  

Each class have been allocated some money to create activities based upon the Jubilee 

which all pupils in the school can enjoy on the day.  

For this day to run safely and smoothly we will require a few parent volunteers to help 

staff decorate the field and activity area with bunting and serve tea, coffee and cake to 

other parents.  

Can you help us so we can make this day a life long memory for our pupils? 

If you can please let Mrs Lucas know or the school office and we will be in contact with 

you.  

Further information about booking a picnic lunch (no hot meals will be served on the day) 

and times of activities will be sent separately.  

Lost Property 

We have so many coats, jumpers, parts of PE kits that have found our way to the lost property 

box again without any names in. Please write your child’s names on all their belongings with a 

permanent pen or a sew in label. If names are on items we can return then as soon as they are 

recognised as unclaimed, without the names this is impossible.  

Hall Floor Renovation 

We are currently having our hall floor sanded back to original wood and re- polished. 

This is a long job, as you can imagine and the company are starting to come in after 

school so they can be sure that the polish can be applied Saturday 28th May. Afterschool 

club may have to be in different rooms or outside during this time.  It will look fabulous 

once it is complete! 

 


